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Ref. Ares(2018)4765412 -17/09/2018

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

(SG)
18 16:06 
(SG)

RE: Discussion and possible meeting with ECPA

Д1(Десрз.еи>

Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2017 6:08 PM
То:|^И|··· (SG)1 '
Subject: RE: Discussion and possible meeting with ECPA

lt5)ec.europa,eu>

Thanks - Tuesday at 12 is perfect.

Subject: Kb: Discussion and possible meeting with ECPA

DearUļ

Thank you for your email.

Would Tuesday 12.00 work for you? If so, you can call me at the number in signature. 

Kind regards

Policy Officer

European Commission | Secretariat-General | Unit El - Citizens and Security 
BERL 06/^1 I B-1049 Brussels/Belgium | Tel: +32 2

Disclaimer: This Is an Informal e-mail which should not be registered. The above text cannot be regarded as an 
official position of the European Commission; any views expressed are exclusively those of the author. It is 
intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information.

Ref. Ares(2018)4916913 - 25/09/2018



From:· I [mailtoM 1@ecpa.eu1
Sent: Wednesday) October 04^u^?:54 PM
To: ИИИИИИИИИ (SG)
Subjectn<E^iscussior^ncH)ossible meeting with ECPA

Thanks for your response. I would very much welcome a discussion next week and I could 
propose Monday (between 1100-1500) or Tuesday (1000 -1400). I hope one of those times will 
be convenient for you.

Looking forward to your response. 
Regards

Subject: Rt: Discussion and possible meeting with ECPA

My apologies for the late reply. As I explained when we spoke on the phone, I am new to the 
post, and the past weeks have been very busy.

As regards your request for a meeting, taking into account that you already met and discussed 
with colleagues on the matter, I would suggest that we schedule a call at this stage so that you 
can inform me about your updated views on the matter. If necessary, we could discuss about 
the possibility to hold a meeting at a later stage.

Please let me know if this approach is suitable to you, and feel free to propose some timeslots 
for next week.

Kind regards



Policy Officer

European Commission [ Secretariat-General | Unit El - Citizens and Security 
BERL On/^ļ I B-1049 Brussels/Belgium ] Tel: +32

Disclaimer: This is an informal e-mail which should not be registered. The above text cannot be regarded 
as an official position of the European Commission; any views expressed are exclusively those of the 
author. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential 
information.

fmailto^^M^Mtŕľiecpa.eul 
Sent: muSay^epterñbeff^¿0]^:04 PM

Subject: Discussion and possible meeting with ECPA

Following on from our telephone call, I would like to provide more Information about 
the issue I would like to discuss with you in more detail.
It relates to on-going discussions on the setting of 'import tolerances' (trading standards 
for pesticides on agricultural commodities). This is an issue that is currently being 
discussed and could have a significant impact on ag.trade.

I enclose a copy of a letter sent to DG SANTE on this Issue (as well as the SANTE 
response for completeness). This is however an on-going discussion which raises some 
questions of 'Better Regulation'. I would welcome the opportunity to explain our 
concerns and to provide any clarification. I would also like to take the opportunity to 
present the work of ECPA (www.ecpa.eu) and to discuss some of the broader challenges 
In our policy area.

If feasible for you, I would like to suggest a possible meeting on the morning on 
Thursday 28th September.
Thank you in advance for your feedback.
Regards

European Crop Protection Association, aisbl (EU Transparency Register ID N" 0711626572-26)

m
II +32 2 663 15.50 (reception)

‘JŐ

Crop Protection
ecpa.eu/wrth-or-withoirt „

http://www.ecpa.eu
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